



# Community Services Committee Report

# **Green Shack Program**

### Recommendation of the Committee

That the Mayor write a letter to the province urging the province to explore ways to continue their portion of the funding that was previously facilitated by the STEP program that made programs like the Green Shack possible.

# **History**

At the June 25, 2013 Community Services Committee meeting, the June 25, 2013, Community Services report CR\_127 was considered.

## Attachment

June 25, 2013, Community Services report CR\_127